
Public comments received on DNS 25-007 

 

Support SEPA 25007 
 Feb. 13 
colbyallen84@hotmail.com 
To: Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife RoyalGrassCarp@PublicInput.com 
 
I support. 
 

 

 

Historical aerial photos indicate sections of this property were occupied by orchard when the 
pesticide lead arsenate was applied, often resulting in shallow soil contamination from lead 
and/or arsenic. Ecology doesn’t require soil sampling; however, there is a high likelihood that 
sections of this project have soil with elevated concentrations of lead and arsenic. Additional 
information, including precautions you can take to reduce exposure, is available at Ecology’s 
Dirt Alert Website. Please contact Hector Casique, Project Manager, at (509) 208-1288 or email 
hector.casique@ecy.wa.gov, if you have additional questions. For more information about 
Healthy Action on former orchard lands contact Tina Wilson, Education and Community 
outreach, at 509-208-4383 or email Tina.Wilson@ecy.wa.gov. 
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